
HELP WANTED 

The City of Vandalia is looking for a part-time custodian.  Position will be 8 hours per week and will 

involve custodial duties at the Police Department and City Hall (4 hours each location per week). Pay 

based on experience.  Applicant MUST BE A RESIDENT OF THE CITY OF VANDALIA.   

Successful applicant will be required to submit to a background check and drug screening.  Interested 

applicants may apply in person at Vandalia City Hall, 431 W. Gallatin St., Vandalia, IL between the hours 

of 8:30am-5:00pm Monday-Friday.  Applications will be accepted until 5:00p.m. on Friday, March 23, 

2018  EOE 


